
CAMDEN BOWLING CLUB – NEWSLETTER 
WEEK ENDING 8/1/2023 
 
ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS: 
Competition bowls commences again this week with Trific Tuesday on January 10th (8.30 for a 9am start) and Thursday  
 
Social on Jan 12th. Get your name onto the nomination sheets. 
 
Sheet is also up for Saturday Social. After the Xmas break we all need some practice before the Championships and 
Pennants start. 
 
NOTES: Nomination forms for Zone Fours now on Board. Please include your NIN which is posted in the top right hand 
corner of the notice board. These nominations can also be done directly on Bowlslink. 
Nominations for Mixed Gender Pennants, Club Champ Fours, Charity Day, Handicap Pairs, Minor Singles and ‘C’ Singles 
are now on the board. 
 
Congratulations to those Camden players competing in the South Pacific Carnival. The team of Phil Lubke, Ash Beadel, 
Pinko & Buggo made the quarter finals by defeating the great Karen Murphy and her team of stars. 
 
Matt Hooker made the final 16 but lost to a grade 1 player. 
 
NOTICE: The Half Year Meeting will be held on Sunday March 5th at 10am in the upstairs at Sports Club. If you wish to 
make any changes to our club have your Notice of Motion to Secretary ASAP. 
  
Newsletter Sponsor:  MCZ AUTO SERVICES     18 MacArthur St. Elderslie, 4658 1515. Quick, Reliable, professional 
 
BOWLS LAW: A player from Team A is using orange size 4 bowls on a fast green when it starts to rain heavily. After an 
hour the weather clears and everyone returns to play but the player is now playing with green size 3 bowls as he claims 
they go better on a heavy green. The Skip from Team B claims that Team A should forfeit the match as it is still the same 
game and they should be playing with the same bowls. Who is correct? 
 
Answer: The skip from Team B. Law 29.3.1 says that if a player changes their bowls without one being damaged and 
continues to play his team must forfeit the match.  

 


